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The annual Spirit Award dinner held by the GNLCC was a great success.  Jodi Nestor, this year’s recipient, was celebrated for all of her hard work and dedication the Greater Northern Lehigh Chamber communities.  Thanks to all of those who attended making the night a special event.
The month of May promises to be electric!  Kathy Frazier, Regional Community Relations Director, of PPL Electric Utilities will provide an “Electricity Outlook for 2008 & Beyond”, at our May 13th luncheon.  Bring your questions!  We look forward to hearing what the future holds!

The most updated information on the General Morgan Bridge replacement in Slatington, can be retrieved on the new GNLCC website at www.greaternorhternlehigh.com or by calling the chamber’s bridge information line at (610)769-5869.  The Greater Northern Lehigh Chamber of Commerce would like to take the opportunity to thank the local bridge committee formed to establish the most effective plans possible to prepare for when the bridge is removed.  Chaired by chamber member, Fred Rentschler, of Rentschler Chevrolet-Chrysler-Jeep, and attended by local business owners, the Borough of Slatington, and Washington Township the committee has shown our community to be worth more than the sum of its parts! 
